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Tenney Matthew

From: Carla Wenzlaff <cjwenz123@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 10:43 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I'm a long-time naturalist, birder and Oregonian. At a time when our public lands are under 
attack from extractive industries and the Trump administration, Oregon needs to stand 
firm in protecting our rivers and public lands. I support HB 4029 and protections for the 
Deschutes River and other state scenic waterways. 
 
Please balance sustainable recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River by 
finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t require weakening river 
protections. 
 
 
Thanks for your consideration in this matter. 
--  
Carla Wenzlaff 


